
Our Week In Year Three 
Friday 10th December 2021 

The children have had a lovely week full of learning activities.  

 

English: Year 3 finished writing their information text based on Christmas! They have been busy working 
hard learning the features of information texts, the different types on information text there are and 
how to paragraph related topics together. All the children have been learning how to create suitable 
heading and subheading in order to help organise their non– fiction writing.  

 

Maths:  In Maths this week, Year 3 have been exploring division and multiplication to support our under-
standing of the three and four times tables. We have been using a range of representation to explore 
our learning including Deines and counters to make arrays to support our learning.  

Home Learning: Home learning is via TEAMS and your child should now be able to access Teams. Year 3 
have had a computing session, in which every child was guided through the process of logging into 
TEAMS. Every child has an email to use to log in (in the back of their homework book). There are a few 
parents who are still finding logging in tricky. We are looking into individual cases.  

Spellings:  Please continue to encourage your child to learn the spelling pattern  rule for week 6: Homo-
phones.  Spelling tests are carried out by the end of each week.  

Reading: Year 3’s Library’s day is Thursday. We are returning our library books for the Christmas break so 
any missing books can be identified. Please return any school library book, and any accelerated read-
er books by Wednesday so it can be returned by your child’s class teacher.  

My Favourite Thing This Week 

My favourite thing this week was our fun PE lesson - Max Bishop 

I really enjoyed creating a guitar collage in art - Jax Maraldo-Luetchford 

We have our class party on Wednesday 15th December. Could you please bring in 
a £1 donation so we can buy party food and drink for the occasion. Thank you.  

- Mrs. Agbley,  Mr. Scott, Miss Leonard and Miss Ali  
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Art: In art this week, children have been busy creating collages 
based on Pablo Picasso. They have learnt about Cubism and 
different collage techniques. As inspiration for their final piece, 
they used Pablo Picasso’s artworks, manipulating paper tech-
niques and their own collage designs from last week. They used 
a range of materials for their guitar based collage and they are 
really looking fantastic.  


